
 
Ocean Commerce Public Company Limited and its affiliates 

(HR issue 011/0820) 
 

OCMSET-6309-001 

Septamber 1, 2020 
 
Subject :  Announcement of additional public holidays for the year 2020. 
Attn: The President 
 The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

 

Due to the announcement of  HR 002/0320 regarding the change of traditional holidays to postpone 
Songkran holidays between 13-15 April 2020, the cabinet passed a resolution on August 13, 2020 regarding 
the two-day Songkran holiday, on 4 and 7 September 2020. 

 
The company has considered it appropriate to announce a compensation holiday on 4th and 7th 

September 2020 and it shall be regarded as a traditional holiday. (Songkran Day) 
 
Therefore announced for general acknowledgment. 
 
 
Announced on 1st September 2020. 

 

Your Sincerely 

 

(Mr. Yossatat Nitisarun) 

Director 

 
 


